
         

Information Item 
 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 

From:  Don McArthur, Planning Manager  

Date:  August 27, 2020 

Subject: North Bench Neighbourhood Development Plan Webpage & Survey 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

This is provided as information, and no resolution is required. Council may make a motion to 
direct staff to take particular action if they wish. 

 
 
 
The North Bench Development Plan is progressing, and the next stage of community 
engagement has now started. City staff have launched a new webpage on 
www.merritt.ca/nbndp dedicated to this project, and the survey for residents is now live. 
 
Staff would like to alert Mayor and Council, and local residents to this, and encourage 
everyone to read more about the plans for North Bench development, and to fill out the 
survey.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Don McArthur 
Planning & Development Services Manager 
 
 
  

http://www.merritt.ca/

